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Hunter Rainwater

Subject: FW: An Invitation to our 2021 Civic Governance Forum ("High Ground")

From: The Columbia Institute <info@columbiainstitute.eco>  
Sent: February 1, 2021 10:14 AM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: An Invitation to our 2021 Civic Governance Forum ("High Ground") 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

View this email in your browser  

Dear Brad, 

You are invited to participate in our annual Civic Governance Forum on 

Wednesday, March 24 (morning), Friday, March 26 (afternoon and early 

evening), and Saturday, March 27 (morning). 

Now in its sixteenth edition, our forum -- also known as High Ground -- 

inspires, informs, and connects local electeds who seek to build inclusive, 

equitable, and sustainable communities in British Columbia and across 

Canada.  

Register now and get your early-bird rate!

This year's theme is all about Being Bold. With our communities continuing to 

change in both unexpected and expected ways, there is a need and desire for 

bold leadership, ideas, and responses. 

To help make this happen, this year’s forum will offer examples of inspirational 
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This year's theme is all about Being Bold. With our communities continuing to 

change in both unexpected and expected ways, there is a need and desire for 

bold leadership, ideas, and responses. 

To help make this happen, this year’s forum will offer examples of inspirational 

leadership and peer learning around the most pressing and emerging issues 

facing our communities. We’ll also spark and deepen connections among new 

and old allies based on our shared progressive values. All this will happen in a 

program filled with conversations with thought leaders and topic experts, 

provincial ministers, plenaries, and interactive breakout workshops. 

We’re adding some new elements to this year’s program: first, this will be our 

first-ever online forum; and, next, we’ll offer three half-days of digital 

programming to provide flexibility for your scheduling. 

As always, we’ve done our best to keep the registration costs low. If cost is an 

issue, please contact us at info@columbiainstitute.eco. You can get the best 

deal by registering early! 

On a final note, please feel free to share this invitation with other elected 

officials! 

Thanks for all you do! 


